
            
     

 Rolling! Dec. 17th

Because of the reduced fleet, please allow for possible longer wait times.
Limited service will be available on Thursday thru Sunday from 8am - 10:30pm.

Visit www.IRideTrolley.com for more information.
Due to Covid 19 guidelines, Trolleys are operating at limited capacity. 


